
Project Update: December 2008 
 
Reorientation of Coordinators 
On 7th December, a half day workshop was organized for the school coordinators of six 
schools, at Sringery LS School. During the workshop, the coordinators were given a set of 
guidelines, webs of five themes, worksheets and questionnaires, basic science equipment, 
etc. 
 
They are asked to go through the worksheets and questionnaires and see where they could 
link with subjects like Science, Social and Environmental studies. They were also given the 
timeline of the work, fieldwork, mode of monitoring and assessment, meetings, exhibitions 
and follow up work. 
 
The coordinators expressed strong commitments once again and felt more confident in 
undertaking the project work. They will complete the  
 
In the meantime, the children of Shuvatara school, in two separate groups went on the field 
work to collect data on water and forestry and wildlife. They will continue this on a weekly 
basis and compile reports. This work is expected to help the community schools to 
undertake the projects in a better way.    


